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Oregon has implemented some wonderful policies to help our active duty and 

national guard military citizens. However, more can always be done for our veterans 

and retirees. This is a great opportunity to show that Oregon wants to support our 

military and those that have put their lives on the line to ensure our continued 

national and local safety.  


